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COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 

Tuesday, February 2, 2021 10:30 AM Room 307, House Office Building 

The House Committee on Appropriations Subcommittee on General Government was called to 
order by Chair VanWoerkom. 

The Chair requested attendance be called: 
Present: Reps. VanWoerkom, Bollin, Allor, Lightner, Maddock, Fink, Sabo, Tate, O'Neal 
Absent/Excused: None. 

Representative VanWoerkom recognized Mr. Brom Stibitz, Director and Chief Information 
Office, Department of Technology, Management, and Budget, who provided an overview of the 
department's management and costs of state buildings, vehicles, and leases, and answered 
members' questions on procurement procedures for COVID-19 expenditures related to the 
Michigan Auditor General's January 2021 Performance Audit, "COVID-19 Expenditures". 

There being no further business before the committee, Rep. VanWoerkom adjourned the meeting 
at 11:43 AM. 

      
Representative Greg VanWoerkom, Chair 
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